
Report of the Regulatory & Consents Committee to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

4. SURFACE WATER LAND DRAINAGE RESOURCES NEEDED TO ADDRESS EXPANDING 
URBANISATION OF CHRISTCHURCH CITY 

 
 The Committee considered a report from the Planning and Investigations Team Manager regarding 

surface water drainage issues outlined at the Council seminars on 20 October and 4 November 2003.  
This item is reported in full in the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee report to the Council. 

 
 The Committee decided that Councillors Sue Wells and Lesley Keast (or alternate) be nominated as 

the Regulatory and Consents Committee representatives on the joint working party. 
 
 


